
CITY OF BLOOMFIELD 

Public Hearing  

Nov. 29,2021 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

Council members present were: Cecil Haley, Donna Deardorff, 

Pat Wilson and Bill Aslin. 

 

Park grant 

 

Discussion was had on the city applying for a 50/50 grant 

to replace existing park equipment.  Other ideas were 

mentioned.  Estimated cost would be approximately $180,000. 

Kelly Mitchell, BRPC, was asked about an assurance letter 

that states the city must have 75% of the 50% by Feb. 2022, 

which would be $62,700. 

 

Church grant 

 

No comments from the public. 

 

 

Adjourned. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 


